
Community Service Winter 2019 Report 

 

I heard from four counties (including my own Ontario Co.) this month.  Several of us are 

inactive during the winter due to many members being snowbirds and due to the fact that we 

have only two meetings a year- spring and fall. 

 

Anne in Livingston County reported that her county donated to the Golisano Children’s Hospital 

and discussed health outreach for those who are under insured or not insured at all. This program 

is out of the United Methodist Church in Geneseo. 

 

Teresa from Steuben County reports that her county will work on projects again when they meet 

in June. 

 

I have been researching projects that our zone can do for the fall meeting.  If you have any ideas, 

I would love to hear about them.   
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